
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Busy Six Weeks 
 

The highlight of the past four weeks saw us gather with missionaries in Springfield, Missouri. There, we set 
up a booth meeting pastors and missionaries alike. Wonderful opportunities to encourage missionaries 
occurred! I think they encouraged us more than we did them. 

            

Missionary Book Giveaway! 

 
We offered missionaries, pastors and students one free book from my collection of books I've authored. 
Only asked one thing. If you take it, read it. We gave away close to 100 copies. I received many 
appreciative comments about my books. One of our army chaplains took several to give to soldiers he's 
helping grow their faith. 

April - May 2022 Update from Don & Kathy Mingo 

BBFI World Missions Service Center – P.O. Box 191 – Springfield, MO 65801 

Don – dr.donmingo@gmail.com / Kathy – kth.mingo@gmail.com 

Find us on Facebook: Missionary to Missionary Care 

www.M2MCare.org 

 

Thank you for your continued support, prayers, and friendship. Without you, there is no 

us. Don & Kathy 

 


